
Important Dates 

Feb. 10th & 11th: Valentine’s Party  

*Please bring Valentine’s on or before Feb. 9th* 

Feb. 15th: NO SCHOOL 

Feb.  25th: Book Orders Due 

Bible Stories 

The Disciples 

The Greatest Commandment 

The Walking on Water 

Who is the Greatest?  
Winter Weather Policy 

Just a quick reminder of our  

winter weather policy!  

2 Hours Late: We will open at 10:00 am. 

(Children that attend half days are still  

welcome to come for the two hours) 

Early Release: We will release at the same 

time as the public school.  

No School: We will be closed. 

An email, text and post on our  

Facebook page will be sent regarding  

any weather announcements.  

Valentine Party 

Unfortunately due to COVID and state  

regulations we are not allowed to have 

our Valentines party with parents. But 

we will have one as a class. If you 

would like to send valentine’s along 

please have them to the classroom on 

or before February 9th so we can hand 

them out on the 10th & 11th. On the 

back of the newsletter is a list of  

students in our class.  

Reminders 

 Class starts at 8:00. We need to start our circle at 8:15 to fit in all the activities we have 

planned for the day.  

 Please bring coats, snow pants, boots, hats and mittens each day. We will try to get 

outside as much as we can. You are welcome to leave the snow pants and boots on 

the hooks outside the classroom if you wish.  

Theme: I LOVE TO READ  



Learning Objectives 

Math: The younger children will continue working on numbers 4-7. The older 

children will begin working on simple addition and simple subtraction. 

Literacy: We will work on letters, O Q K A M and N.  

Social/ Emotional: We will work on having conversations with friends.   

Class List for Valentines 

Luna 

Alden 

Kezlynn 

Leona 

Berit 

Maverick 

Theodore 

Lincoln L.  

Gracelyn  

Miss Melinda 

Miss Lisa 

Miss Melissa 

Reagan 

Tor  

Cohen 

Raylan 

Simon 

Lincoln S.  

Trinity 

Ava 

Brodie 

Miss Marci 

Miss Emily 

I Love to Read Month  

February is “I Love to Read” month. So this 

month we will focus on some of our favorite 

books.  

Attached to the newsletter are basketballs. 

When you read a book with your child write it 

down on a basketball and bring it to school. 

We want to fill the hallway wall with basketballs 

of all the books we have been reading.  

 

Shooting for Success  

one book at a time! 


